
The Big Band Era

Beautiful Country

P 0. Box 767
Venice, FL 33595

488-4159/488-3289

September 17, 1980

Kermit Geary
RD 4, Box 321
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

After going through our files we found your nice
letter of June 19, 1980 and we hesitate to ask if
it has been answered. If it hasn't, please accept
our apology. If it has please disregard.

We are so pleased that our CO SS- 4 3 kOJ F'
has reached so far. We would like to

confirm your reception. All of the commercial and
music material is correct.

Thank you for taking the time to listen, log and
respond.

If you should ever pick us up again we would appreciat
hearing from you.

Very ruly yours,

Greg ohane
VENISE-NOKO =S BROADCASTING CO.

u,A,&,\Att.,1 6,1,,eluks,41


